
 
 

November 2017 
 
 
 

Dear Parent/Carer 
 
 

We are pleased to be able to confirm the following School Tour Dates for prospective admissions 

to Reception in September 2018: 

 

 
Wednesday 22nd November 2017 at 1.30pm  

Monday 8th January 2018 at 6pm 

Tuesday 9th  January 2018 at 1.30pm 

 

 

The tours will be conducted by Miss Morton Phase Leader and Miss Hathaway Reception Class 

Teacher. There will be the opportunity for refreshments and a chance to ask questions. Please 

telephone the Academy Office to reserve a place on 01543 421850. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 



Friday Acre, Lichfield, Staffordshire, WS13 7HJ 
T: 01543 421850   E: admin1@chadsmead.staffs.sch.uk 
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